
NORTH	WALSHAM	&	DILHAM	CANAL	TRUST	
	
In	co-operation	with	the	East	Anglian	Waterways	Association.	
	
Site:	 	 Royston	Spillway	
	
Date:	 	 14th	May	2017.	
	
From:	 		 Ivan	Cane		
	
THE	PLAN:		 To	continue	work	on	the	overspill	of	the	weir.	
	
WORK	ACHIEVEMENT:	
	
As	all	5	in	the	morning	team	had	been	working	on	the	site	previously,	they	were	all	well	
aware	of	the	H&S	requirements.	Dennis	laboured	well	and	truly	above	and	beyond	to	keep	
the	other	4	bricklaying.	By	now	a	good	routine	had	been	learnt	-	plus	a	straight	line	was	sort	
after	for	every	tenth	vertical	line	of	mortar.		
	
Whilst	those	who	were	there	for	the	day	allowed	themselves	a	lunch	break,	the	morning	
shift	and	afternoon	shift	overlapped	and	worked	right	through.	Work	conveniently	came	to	
a	close	around	4:30	when	the	pallet	of	bricks	and	mixer	full	of	mortar	became	depleted.		
	
Daniel,	meanwhile	popped	back	to	bring	another	pallet	of	bricks	ready	for	next	Saturday's	
team.	Another	285	or	so	bricks	laid.	
 

	
	

	


